Town of Schleswig

Manitowoc County

Kiel, Wisconsin 53042

March 17, 2020

To all Town of Schleswig Residents
RECYCLING CENTER

The Town of Schleswig Recycling Center will remain open during regular business hours on Saturdays
from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm. However, due to the COVID-19 outbreak and following recommendations
from the Center for Disease Control, we will be instituting some changes effective immediately.

To comply with social distancing, please do not congregate in or around the Recycling Center, including
the office area. Aside from the Attendant, only one person will be allowed in the office at any time. In
all areas of the Recycling Center, please stay 6 feet away from any person.

Bags will continue to be available for purchase in packs of five bags for $5.00. Weather permitting, they
will be for sale outside of the office.

Thank you for your cooperation as we all work through this health crisis together!
_Joe Meyer

Town Chairman



